bet 1/85: Wellet frave sags "ok".

GAY LIBERATION OF WATERLOO % FEDERATION OF STUDENTS UNIVERSITY OF WATERLOO WATERLOO, ONTARIO, CANADA N2L 3G1 (519) 884-GLOW

Tuesday October 1, 1985

Helga Petz Administrative Director Federation of Students University of Waterloo Waterloo N2L 3G1

Dear Helga:

We have changed our name to "Gay and Lesbian Liberation of Waterloo". Our acronym is now GLLOW. We will be slowly changing our name on our address stamp and with organizations who mail to us.

Please inform the appropriate people in the Federation office of this name change. We feel the addition of the word "Lesbian" to "Gay Liberation ..." emphasizes the involvement of women in our organization. The word "Gay" has unfortunately become associated with primarily men in our community and we do not wish to accidentally exclude women because of this.

This change of name is supported by about a seventy five per cent majority of the current GLLOW membership.

For GLLOW,

Chris Gordon

Chris Jorden

Office/Money Co-ordinator

* Please Note: our phone number is unchanged. It is still 884-GLOW